
Week 15 – Summer CSA 

September 12 – September 18, 2022 

Hi CSA supporters, 

 As you are experiencing too, the season change feels like it is beginning, and the crops and activities on the farm 
of course reflect this.  All of our fruiting crops have long been at full development; the allium storage crops are already 
well behind us; and ahead of lies all of the fall root crops, winter squash, and cool season greens.  A vibrant new planting 
of cabbage has presently come line, providing us with red cabbage heads in this weeks’ box, and the fields are brimming 
with still-growing additions to the fall season produce list.  We hope you enjoy the best of the seasonal overlap for the 
moment, given that our plants are still chugging along putting out peppers, tomatoes, and zucchinis, among our wider 
breadth of summer produce.  We are nearly to the point in the year of taking stock of our accomplishments and our 
challenges for the 2022 season, with all the accompanying reflection and conversation.  But on the day to day here, the 
GTF team is still very much moving at high speed and trying to fulfill on the many details inherent to vegetable farming 
and to relationship marketing.  We hope that you, too, you are finding a good balance of appreciating these final weeks 
of warmth, while also getting ready for the cozy, cooler times ahead.  Thanks for eating alongside us, and for sharing in 
the process. 

 
Box contents, Week 15: 

- Red Cabbage 

- Spinach 

- Red Potatoes 

- Shallots 

- Yellow Onions 

- Zucchini 

- Cilantro 

- Colored Peppers 

- Jimmy Nardello 

Peppers 

- Tomatoes

 


